
Hello—I’m writing to express my strong support for the climate change solutions offered in HB 2020 and 
to wholeheartedly urge you to keep strong incentives in place for reducing carbon in the state of 
Oregon.  I was at the first public hearing in Salem on February 1st, and I was shocked by the efforts of 
some lawmakers to try to weaken the legislation on the basis of higher fuel prices at the pump.  I 
strongly believe that Oregonians want a cleaner environment and that we MUST price carbon if there’s 
any hope of a future in our state. It’s not fair for representatives to hide their corporate incentives to 
continue polluting behind the lie that their constituents can’t afford a few more cents for a gallon of gas.  
We constituents want the Clean Energy Jobs Bill!  We want jobs in a green economy, not an economy 
that’s based on environmental destruction.  PLEASE support the strongest possible environmental 
protections in this bill.  Oregon is counting on you! 
 
Thank you, 
 
Anne Smith 
2420 SW Boundary St. 
Portland OR 97239 
 


